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Ann Kehoe 

From: Ann Kehoe 

Sent: 20 July 2009 16:25 

To: 'Leo Magee' 

cc: Brian Meaney 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

RE: review of waste licence WOOO4-03 

Dear Mr Magee 

Thank you for your submission received by email, please note that we will be unable to accept any hard copy 
or additional material received in the post after todays date i.e. 20th July (submission end date), any 
submission information received after todays date would be deemed invalid. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 

From: Leo Magee [mailto:Imagee@SDUBLINCOCO.ie] 
Sent: 20 July 2009 15:49 
To: Ann Kehoe 
Subject: RE: review of waste licence WOOO4-03 

Ms Kehoe, 

Please find attached South Dublin County Council's submission under the review of waste licence WOOO4-03 
for Arthurstown landfill. The submission makes reference to 4 appendices which contain previous 
correspondence between the Council and the Agency, and to some drawings and reports previously 
submitted by the Council. Unfortunately it has not been possible to append these to this electronic 
submission, however they will accompany a hard copy of the submission to follow in the post. 

Leo Magee, 
Senior Engineer. 

.-______11 

From: Ann Kehoe [mailto:ann;kehOe@epa.ie] 
Sent: 20 July 2009 09:37 
To: Leo Magee 
Subject: RE: review of waste licence WOOO4-03 

Dear Mr Magee 

A submission will need to be made before 5pm this evening, an emailed submission is fine there is no need to 
forward in a hard copy by post. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 

___I. 

From: Leo Magee [maiIto:Imagee@SDUBUNCOCO.ie] 
Sent: 20 July 2009 09:31 
TQ: Ann Kehoe 
Subject: review of waste licence WOOO4-03 

Ms Kehoe, 

20/07/2009 
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I intend making a submission on behalf of South Dublin County Council with regard to the review of the waste 
licence for Arthurstown Landfill, WOOO4-03. I hope to do so by email this afternoon, and follow this up with a 
hard copy of the submission to be delivered by post in the next day or two. I would be grateful if you could 
confirm that this is acceptable. 

Thanks. 

Leo Magee, 
Senior Engineer, 
South Dublin County Council. 
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